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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We wanted to take a moment to celebrate your child's first half term. They are truly brilliant! The 
children are enjoying exploring the classrooms, including the outside classroom. They have settled 
into school expectations and understand the importance of showing kindness to all. They have loved 
listening to different stories and getting their weekly sessions in the school library to choose new 
books to enhance their classrooms.  
 

Here are just a few reminders to think about over the October half term -   
• Please ensure that everything is named.   
• Reading record books need to be in school every day.   
• Water bottles need to be in school every day as they help to develop healthy minds.  
• PE sessions will start after half term, so if you haven't already, please send in the PE kit after 
the half term.   
• Don’t forget to order your child’s school lunches through the parent pay log in.   
 

The children are ready for a break, and a lot are very tired. We have looked as a team into what 
good sleep looks like for children of this age and it is recommended that children should be going to 
bed between 6.30 and 7.30pm. This is just a recommendation but something to think about if your 
little one is really struggling with tiredness.   
 

Finally, we wish you all a happy and healthy half term. We hope you all make memories together 
and don’t forget we LOVE to hear about what the children have been doing at home, so please send 
in some pictures with your child when they come back after half term.  
  
Kind Regards,   
The Early Years Team   
  
       Mrs Walker     Mrs Footer   Mrs Langley and Mrs Hunt   
EYFS leader and Wales teacher        Scotland Teacher             Ireland Teachers   
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